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FORT BEND MUSEUM TO OPEN DECKER PARK, OFFER FREE ACTIVITIES
IN CONJUNCTION WITH MAY 21 ‘CONCERT ON THE CREEK’

Richmond – In a special collaboration with Morton Street Music, LLC and the West Fort Bend Management District, the Fort Bend Museum will open Decker Park FREE to the public on Saturday, May 21 from noon to 5 p.m. For the first time since 2012, visitors can tour the turn-of-the-century Richmond depot and the 1850s McNabb House – and participate in a variety of historic activities led by Fort Bend Museum staff and volunteers.
“Visitors can play historic games and learn some of the forgotten stories of Richmond -- plus, enjoy the concert and all the great food just across the street at the same time,” said Outreach Coordinator Allison Harrell. “We’re really excited to be participating and hope the community will come out and enjoy a great Saturday afternoon in historic downtown Richmond!”
Members of the Fort Bend Archeological Society will also be on site, hosting an excavation pit; children and families are welcome to participate and join the dig for artifacts.
Concert on the Creek will take place from noon to 6 p.m. in Wessendorff Park (500 Preston Street in Richmond). Concert headliners include Kalila, Ashbury Keys, Amy Goloby, Brewster Moonface, Tasie Burnette and Eric Ashley; food vendors include Sauerkraut Truck, Anna’s Gourmet Greek, Cousin’s Maine Lobster, M&M Southern Creole Kitchen, Cupcake and a Smile, Carri’s Snowballs and Sandy McGee’s. For more information, visit www.concertonthecreek.com.
The Fort Bend Museum at 500 Houston Street in Richmond will be closed on Saturday, May 21; instead, visitors are invited to participate in Decker Park Day and enjoy the activities, tours and adjacent concert. For more information about the Fort Bend Museum, visit www.fortbendmuseum.org or call 281-342-6478. Decker Park is located directly across the street from Wessendorff Park.
NOTE: The Fort Bend Museum is part of the Fort Bend County Museum Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. The Fort Bend County Museum Association was chartered in 1967 with the mission of preserving, interpreting and sharing Fort Bend County’s rich history. The Association also manages the programs at the George Ranch Historical Park and DeWalt Heritage Center. For more information about the Association, please call 281-342-1256.
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